
(Letters to Miss Ma.cCaskill­

( from Mrs. Osler) 

Dear Miss M.acCaskill 

13, NORR.AU GJ..RDENS 
OY;]'ORD 

(Aug. 27, '17) 

We hope you can come over on ryednesday next and have luncheon 
with us - if you are not already jJ;_the Trenches 
I admire your gre~t enthusiasm. ile lunch at 1.15 - Sat - l shall be here all the 
morning if you will let me hear when to expect you. 

Sincerely 
Sunday. Grace R. Osler 


